
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2016 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.   20426 
 
Re: Letter Order Pursuant to § 375.307 
 Rover Pipeline LLC 
 FERC Docket No. CP15-93-000 
 Rover Pipeline Project 
 Response to a FERC Data Request issued October 19, 2016 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
Rover Pipeline LLC ("Rover") hereby submits for filing with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(“Commission” or “FERC”) its Response to a FERC Data Request issued October 19, 2016, in the above 
mentioned docket for the Rover Pipeline Project.     
 
This filing is being submitted electronically to the Commission’s eFiling website pursuant to the 
Commission’s Order No. 703, Filing via the Internet Guidelines issued on November 15, 2007 in FERC 
Docket No. RM07-16-000.  Any questions or comments regarding this filing should be directed to the 
undersigned at (713) 989-2606. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Kelly Allen 
____________________ 

Mr. Kelly Allen, Manager 
Regulatory Affairs Department 
 
cc:   Mr. Jerry Pederson, Director 

Division of Pipeline Regulation 
 
 
  
  

1300 Main Street Houston, TX  77002 
Phone: 713-989-7000 



 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 
 

In accordance with the requirements of Section 385.2010 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice 

and Procedures, I hereby certify that I have this day caused a copy of the foregoing document to be served 

upon each person designated on the official service list compiled by the Commission’s Secretary in this 

proceeding.   

 
 
 

/s/ Kelly Allen 
____________________ 

Mr. Kelly Allen, Manager 
Regulatory Affairs Department 
Rover Pipeline LLC  
(713) 989-2606 
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